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STREETS COMMITTEE MINUTES 
MARCH 26, 2024 MEETING 

City Hall, 1840 Second Street, Columbia City 
6:00 p.m. 

  
Attendees: 
Dave Jensen, Committee Member 
Kim Karber, City Administrator/Recorder 
Micah Rogers, Public Works Superintendent 
Kathleen Devlin, Resident 

  
Meeting called to order at 6:02 p.m. 
 
Five-Year Capital Improvement Plan: 
The list of projects for the Five-Year capital plan is listed below.  Micah will do estimates 
for cost based on current pricing to see if it is around $250,000. 

 Pavement restoration on 2nd Place Alley from I Street to L Street including J 
Street and K Street to 2nd Street for budget year 2024-2025. 

 Pavement restoration on C Street for budget year 2024-2025. 
 Pavement restoration on E Street from 2nd Street to The Strand for budget year 

2024-2025. 
 Pavement restoration on Calvin Street, which will include addressing the runoff 

issue for budget year 2025-2026. 
 Pavement restoration on H street for budget year 2025-2026. 
 Pavement restoration on 3rd Street from I Street to H Street (possibly G Street) 

for budget year 2025-2026 
 
Other Business: 
Kathleen Devlin of 3065 6th Place brought up a concern about the water runoff issue on 
Calvin Street.  After discussion repaving Calvin Street was put on hold until the water 
issue is addressed. 
 
Micah followed up on the crack sealing project, stating that it is $1.25-$1.75 per linear 
foot for crack sealing.  Since the budget for this is around $49,000, he will give the 
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company instructions to do the river side of the highway first and then do what they can 
on the other side of the highway until they meet their cap.  He would have them skip 
any streets that are on the list to be restored.  
 
In discussing ‘E’ street, the question did come up about whether Lignetics or the Port 
can be tasked with improving the intersection from Highway 30 to 2nd Street because of 
all the 18-wheel trucks turning in and out by the Port office and the inadequate 
intersection there.  
 
The Committee would like to meet again around October, after the City finds out 
whether the grant was received. 
 
Adjournment Time:  7:00 p.m. 


